
De: Claytondm@aol.com 
Envoyé: 9 mai, 2003 15:55 
À: monique.gelinas@bape.gouv.qc.ca 
Objet: Proposal for Extensive Dredging of Oka Ferry Channel. 
For the attention of Mme. Monique Gelinas. 
 
    Dear Mme Gelinas, 
          We wish to record our strong opposition to the proposal for  
extensive dredging of the Oka Ferry channel.  We fear that this would lead to  
the use of larger ferries, with resulting increase in traffic.  This would be  
detrimental to the lives of the citizens of this community.  The ferry as it  
stands is perfectly adequate , and there is absolutely no need for anything  
larger or more elaborate.   
               We add our voices to those of the many residents of this  
community who oppose the extensive dredging plan. 
 
                                                     Sincerely, 
 
                                           Margaret and David Clayton 
 
      PS. Thank you so much for your help. Trust you will receive this! David Clayton. 
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